
 

 

 
 

National Service Scheme  

Report on 

“Cleanliness Drive” 

26th August, 2022 

The National Service Scheme (NSS), Shyam Lal College, University 

of Delhi in collaboration with Swachhta Action Plan (SAP) 

organised a cleanliness drive on 26th August 2022 inside the 

college premises. 

The main objective of the cleanliness drive was to address the 
issues of hygiene, public sanitation conditions and to create 
awareness towards cleanliness among the people. 
The cleanliness drive started at 12:30 pm with an interactive 
session with the NSS team regarding the need and importance of 
sanitation and cleanliness in life.  

 

The NSS team members motivated all the volunteers to keep up 
the efforts of a clean environment on a personal level. That's all 
possible with the help of 14 active and enthusiastic volunteers of  
the NSS with the motto of ‘Swachh Bharat’. All volunteers picked 
plastic bottles, wrappers, waste papers, etc., and dumped them 
into the Dustbin. 
 
The initiative was a success as all the students got a chance 

to learn and understand such issue which needs to be addressed 

by the youth of this country. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


